OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF |

Garry E. Lucas
Sheriff

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf the LINKS Program and George Golden who helps
to facilitatc this wonderful program to our community. As you may know this
program helps to provide much needed emergency food for families and individuals
as they work to better their personal situations and seek long term assistance. I
have personally worked with Mr. Golden and the Sheriff’s Office has received many
of these emergency food boxes, that we have given to those in need, that we
encounter all to often in our daily service to our community.

Any assistance that you can give to the LINKS Program will be a direct service to
those in our community who are truly in need.

Respectfully Submitted

Commander Chuck E. Atkins
Clark County Sheriff’s Office
Central Precinct (360) 397-6197

707 W_13th St. P.O. Box 410 Vancouver, WA 98666

360-397-2366



